
8th November 2019 

It’s great to see the children returning refreshed and keen to learn after the half term 
break!  

In maths we have focused on addition and subtraction.  The children have used their 
knowledge of number bonds to help them with fluency and problem solving questions.    

 

 

   

 

 

 

In English the children have been learning about different sentence forms and punctuation.  
We have looked at statements, questions, exclamations and commands.     

Science has seen the children exploring food types and amounts.  They worked with a 
partner to create a healthy, well-balanced lunch box. 

 

  

 

 

 

The festive season is creeping up on us and we have now chosen our Year 1/2 Christmas play.  
The children who wanted a speaking part have auditioned this week and been given a speaking 
part in the play.  Please can you practice the words with your child as frequently as possible – 
many thanks. 

For your information 

PE will take place on Wednesday afternoons and Friday mornings.  Please can you ensure your 
child has a PE kit in school on these days – thank you. 

Please can we encourage you to read with your child (5 times a week) and sign/initial to say 
you have read with them.          

12/11/19 Wear odd socks for anti-bullying week. 

15/11/19 Wear spots or yellow with uniform for Children in Need.  


